
COVID-19  
VACCINATION ELIGIBILITY UPDATE 

 
Individuals who live or work in Orange County, California are now 
eligible to receive the COVID-19 Vaccination. They must be 65 or 
older.  
 
Appointments are required.  

I am recommending the following link to confirm your eligibility and 
securing an appointment: 
 

https://covid19.othena.com/patient-registration/agreement 
 

Follow the instructions: 
• Click the box agreeing your information is correct 
• Answer the 3 questions 
• Register (Save your Password) 
• Click: Submit 
• Bookmark the link as instructed for future access 

 
Currently, appointment availability is pending. 

Be sure to check in regularly using your Username and Password to 
secure an appointment. 
 
Good luck and continue to stay safe by following all the guidelines.  
 
Gordon C. Gunn, M.D.     January 14, 2021 
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